
42 C.F.R. § 495.208
Avoiding duplicate payment.

(a) CMS requires a qualifying MA organization that registers MA EPs for the purpose of participating in the
MA EHR Incentive Program to notify each of the MA EPs for which it is claiming an incentive payment that
the MA organization intends to claim, or has claimed, the MA EP for the current plan year under the MA
EHR Incentive Program.

(b) The notice must make clear that the MA EP may still directly receive an EHR incentive payment if the MA
EP is entitled to a full incentive payment under the FFS portion of the EHR Incentive Program, or if the MA
EP registered to participate under the Medicaid portion of the EHR Incentive Program and is entitled to
payment under that program—in both of which cases no payment would be made for the EP under the MA
EHR incentive program.
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